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Our Military Budget: Does More Keep Us Safe?
WHAT: The U.S. spends over $500 billion a year on military operations — more than any country in the world. But does this really make us secure? Experts Jo Comerford of the National Priorities Project, and Miriam Pemberton from the Institute for Policy Studies will explore this question and talk about how we can move from a military economy toward one that prioritizes human needs.
About the Speakers:

Miriam Pemberton is a Research Fellow at the Institute for Policy Studies, writing and speaking on demilitarization issues for its Foreign Policy in Focus. Miriam also leads a group that produces the annual “Unified Security Budget  for the United States.

Jo Comerford is the Executive Director of the National Priorities Project. She joined NPP in July 2008.  Jo Directed the American Friends Service Committee’s justice and peace-related community organizing efforts in western Massachusetts.
WHEN: Friday September 25, 2009
            WHERE:  The Jamaica Plain Forum

   7:00 p.m. 


                     6 Eliot Street, Jamaica Plain, MA 02130


The Jamaica Plain Forum is a series of community conversations on the great issues shaping our neighborhood and our planet.  Please join us for our free events, including films, discussions and workshops.  Learn more at www.jamaicaplainforum.org
Contacts: 


Liz Wambui


Phone: 617-541-0500x302


E-Mail: lizw@ips-dc.org








